Case study 3: LETTER FROM COMMUNITY MEMBER


To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this on behalf of the local community, in and surrounding Lehrman street. We are disappointed and angry that we have been ignored through the consultation process, and that the Government has seen fit to open this injecting room in our street, just a block from one of our FAVOURITE parks for our kids. 

Other families also use the park regularly, and we all have concerns around the sort of people that may now be heading over to the park after they have used the clinic. We raised these concerns at the community night and in response to the local council survey. Why have these concerns been ignored?
 
Surely there is a better location for the site, such as MOVING IT further into the city? Despite the opening taking place today, we will not stop our protests and we hope that the clinic will soon be closed and our streets feel safe for our kids again. 

Concerned parent, 
Greg Maguire, Lehrman Street resident
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